
Woodworker Guidelines for “Crafts & Coffee” Craft Fair 
What: Free to the public craft fair. Woodworkers may bring their projects for display and/or sale 

When: Beginning September 11, 2010, and every Saturday thereafter, from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Where: All three Woodworkers Source stores (Phoenix, Tempe, & Tucson) 

If you wish to display (or sell) your projects, please follow these guidelines: 

• Sign up in advance at the store to reserve space - space is limited 

• Participants are responsible for their own table(s), chair(s), and shade if they want it 

• You may sell finished woodwork if you choose; only hand crafted woodwork please, such as turned pens and 

bowls, furniture, jewelry boxes, etc.  Not allowed for sale: raw wood products (blanks, lumber, etc.), tools, 

woodworking supplies. No exceptions 

• If you do sell your projects, sales tax is your responsibility (you will need a city tax license) 

• We will promote this to the general public through the newspaper 

Direct your questions and comments to Mark Stephens, 480-344-1020 (ext. 110), 
mark@woodworkerssource.com


